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 July 3, 2014 

 

The Honorable Sarah Parrot, Attorney Examiner 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

180 East Broad Street, 12th Floor 

Columbus, OH  43215-3793 

 

Re: Case No. 13-589-TR-CVF 

 

Dear Honorable Sarah Parrot: 

 On August 28, 2013, in the above referenced case, the Commission issued its Finding and 

Order (“Order”) which approved and adopted the August 4, 2013 settlement agreement between 

Commission Staff (“Staff”) and Ozark Motor Lines (“Respondent”).  A term included and 

approved in that Order required Staff to re-compute the civil forfeiture at this time, based on 

Respondent’s recent history factor, and recommend whether Respondent should pay any of the 

remaining civil forfeiture held in abeyance.  The Staff reports that Respondent’s recent history 

factor is a 1 and recommends that no additional civil forfeiture be assessed against the 

Respondent.  

Respectfully submitted,  

/s/ John H. Jones 

John H. Jones 

Assistant Section Chief 

Public Utilities Section 

180 E. Broad St., 6th Floor 

Columbus, OH 43215-3793 

Phone: (614) 466-4395 

john.jones@puc.state.oh.us 
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cc: Parties of Record 
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